dhbarchitects

To

Area Committee Members

With Regards To

Notification of Intent to Submit Part 8 Application for Public Realm Improvement Works at Liffey Street Upper & Lower, Dublin
Date

04.02.19

Dear Committee Members,

The enclosed report is presented to the Central Area Committee for information and consultation purposes in relation to a proposed
Part 8 planning application for Public Realm Improvement Works at Liffey Street Upper & Lower, Dublin.

It is intended to lodge the application in late-February, following completion of planning drawings and input from the Dublin City
Council Technical Departments and the Area Committee.

As the estimated cost of the works proposed by Dublin City Council exceeds €126,000, the proposed development requires Part 8
permission, as defined under Article 80(1)k of the Planning and Development Regutations 2001(as amended).

Yours Sincerely,

Fintan Duffy

Director, dhbArchitects Ltd.
B.Arch | M.UB.C. | M.O.AF. | M.R.LAI
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